From: John Krause

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 3:27 PM
To: Tammy Gray

Subject: RE: Friday Work

Tammy

So they have not issued a number yet but, | think you can go ahead and send me the invoice and | will
send it through with the p.o. number when | receive it. By the way the crew was great and my employee
that worked with them said he wanted to give them a high five for their great work and he said that
Mike showed him a lot of things on the video. | also wanted to ask if you would be in Victoria for the
southwest Regional school. We still have booths for rent.

Thank you,

John Krause
Water Production Supervisor
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